
CITY OF KYLE 
Amendment to Request for Proposals  

 
______________________________________________ 

 
The City of Kyle, hereafter called the City, has elected to add an amendment to the Request for 
Proposals for Building Inspections and Plan Review Services issued November 17th, 2023. 
 

Amendment: 
 

1. Any contractor seeking to provide inspection and plan review services for the City shall not 

prohibit any current or previous employee from seeking employment with the City. Any current 

or prior non-compete, non-poaching or similar clauses intended to prevent employees from 

seeking employment with the City shall be nullified upon submitting proposals to provide 

services to the City.  

 
Any questions regarding this amendment can be sent to Kelly.stilwell@citofkyle.com in 

accordance with the terms of the Request for Proposals.  
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